
 I would like to start this 

month's letter with a big wel-

come to the Donald Pack family 

who joined our club this last 

month.  If you have been out to 

the range recently 

you have noticed a 

few changes.  The 

biggest item is the 

range floor.  Al, 

Reba, and AJ 

Tharp scraped the 

old taping off in a 

record three days 

of hard labor.  Bob 

Graham and Al 

Tharp sanded for 6 hours 

straight.  Then a crew of five 

rolled new paint on the floor.  

The painting crew was Mel 

Schlagel,  John Wilson, Al 

Tharp,  Bob Graham, and Bob 

Day.  New stripes were then painted 

on the floor by Jim Frauendienst,  Al 

Tharp, and Bob Day with a lot of help 

from AJ Tharp.  The whole project 

took a bit longer than expected due to 

wet weather but 

still looks good.  A 

super big thanks to 

all who were in-

volved.  The new 

club trailer has also 

arrived and is on 

display in front of 

the range.  We are 

now in the plan-

ning stage for the 

other big club projects that happen in 

the spring and summer.  Any and all 

help is appreciated. 

Bob 

 

A word from your President 

Board Meeting 

The regular meeting of the Cheyenne Field Archers was 

called to order at 6:58 pm on  May 3, 2010 at the CFA 

Range by Bob Day. 

 

Meeting Minutes & Treasurers Report 
The Minutes and treasurers report of the  previous meeting 

were read and approved.   
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Calendar 
 

LEAGUES 

Sunday Targets 4:00 pm 

Tuesday 3-D 7:00 pm 

 
JOAD 

Saturday @ 9:00 am 

 
WORK PARTY 

Curt Gowdy clean up 
May 20,21,22nd 

 
Spring Clean up  

May  15 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Bow Hunter Weekend  

18th 3d monies will go to 

NASP 

Superday June 26th 

Carp shoot 

Have Bow, Will Go!! 
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2010 
Club Officers 

 
President 

Bob Day 

 
Vice President 

 Bob Graham 

 
Secretary 

Larry Kidwell 
 

Treasurer 
Mary Jo Day 

 
Board Members 

Matt Rusk 

Mike Lancaster 

Al Tharp 

 

New Business Old Business 

Access Yes 

Presentation made on 4/30/2010 

  

Range Floor 

Floor is complete 

Work Party date change 

Curt Gowdy work party May 

20,21,22nd 

 

Triple Crown Awards 

The winners were contacted to ar-

range dispersal of the awards 

 

Trailer 

Trailer is here 
   

BHW shirts 

Artwork approved for the shirts 

 

Monthly pass 

Discussed the cost for a monthly pass. 

 

Spring clean up 

May 15th 

 

Board Member 

A position on the board has come 

available, any member who is inter-

ested should contact one of the other 

board members. 

 

Target Donation for BHW 

Price and contest was discussed 

 

NASP donation 

Decided to donate 18th 3d monies for 

this cause 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR — 

Spring Clean up May 15th 
There will be a work party to prepare the Curt Gowdy range on May 20,21,22nd 

Super day  in the park  June 26th  
Carp shoot in June 

Upcoming Events 
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Get the Newsletter by email, send me you’re a note to  txwyo@bresnan.net  

 

A thanks goes out to Larry Porter for purchasing arrows for superday 

 

The money for Tuesday 3d league will go to NASP to help send the kids to the National shoot 

 

Adam Lewis will be starting a Thursday night 3D league on May 20th at 7:00pm 

 

BHW Donations  A  donation of $50 will buy a sign to be placed on 1 BHW target  $100 dollars 

Or more and your name goes on the Donor board at the club and if banner is supplied will also be dis-

played 

 

For BHW Donations  

The club is having a contest on who brings in the most donations !   

For any member that  brings in the most donations the club will give them $300  

Those who are interested call Bob Graham at 630-9679 or Bob Day at 221-0950 

David Hays has a head start he brought in a $200 donation from Homestead Baptist, Thank you David and 

Homestead. 

 

Super day June 26th 10-1:30 and 1:30-5:00 need 3 people for each shift 

 

SHOOT THE CARP  there will be a carp shoot in June contact Adam Lewis 399=2745 

 

Bow Hunters Weekend planning has started in full force remember this event would not happen if we did 

not have volunteers to help setup and takedown etc……  If you would like to be a part of this please con-

tact Bob Day at 221-0950  and be part of the club.  

  

June 1st will be the last day for Tuesday night leagues for the Summer. 

 

Miscellaneous 



P.O. Box 20790 

Cheyenne, WY 82003 

Phone: 307-638-9951 

We are on the web! 

www.cheyennefieldarchers.com 

Cheyenne Field Archers 

Next Board meeting 
June 7th, 7:00 pm 


